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Question: 

Were there any staff who had requested to work remotely on that day but who could not be 

accommodated and if so why not?  

 

 

Answer: 

There were no Tuggerah Smart Centre staff who had requested to work remotely on  

30 March 2020. 
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Question:  

When did the site manager at TCC become aware that an employee at the TCC had tested 

positive for COVID-19?  

 

 

Answer: 

The Tuggerah Smart Centre site manager became aware that an employee of that centre had 

tested positive for COVID-19 on Saturday, 18 April 2020. 
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